Added Item 5.1(p)

From: Katarzyna Bezner

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:23 AM

To: Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Merulla, Sam

<Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca>; Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom

<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office

<ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria

<Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda <Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Whitehead,

Terry <Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi <Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>; Office of the

Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office <ward1@hamilton.ca>; Davenport, Alicia

<Alicia.Davenport@hamilton.ca>

Subject: No overflow into Ancaster Creek/Cootes Paradise

To all voters on this matter,

Do not let overflow sewege empty into Ancaster Creek and therefore into Cootes Paradise. This kind of practice is unacceptable in this century. There are many solutions that can be built and one that can be addressed right now is to have everyone disconnect their downspouts from their sewers. Either way, the practice of dumping untreated sewer into natural areas is archaic. Do you remember Sewer Gate?

Please do the right thing for our children and for the enjoyment of Cootes Paradise. Cllr. Ferguson, Cootes Paradise is not your private sewege dumping ground! You should be ashamed to suggest it.

Katarzyna Bezner Westdale resident